
 
 

 

OUT OF FIELD PARENT NOTIFICATION LETTER 

 

October 6, 2020 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

 

I would like to introduce Hilary Fisler, your child’s teacher. Ms. Fisler is currently 

certified to teach Biology, Gifted and Middle Grades Integrated, and is also working 

towards the Chemistry Endorsement. 

Because of Ms. Fisler’s background and expertise, she was selected as the best 

teacher to meet the needs of your student.  If you have questions concerning this 

issue, please feel free to call me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ryan Erskine, Assistant Principal 

 

 

 


